




											       
       23rd May 23, 2022



Dear TRA, 


Regarding the glass fiber investigations, cases TD0008 and TS0009, NEG welcomes the proposal that existing measures on imports of Continuous Glass Fibre from China be maintained.

However, the exclusion of mats made of glass fibre from the measures is something we would like to see reviewed. We understand that Mats are not produced in the UK, and the TRA did not receive any submissions in relation to keeping mats within the scope of the measure. 

We feel it is counter productivity and detrimental to UK business that do use the mats and then export to the EU and other trading regions if Mats are excluded from the measures. 

During the recent JEC world trade show I received comments asking about the cases and being supportive of having tariffs on Mats.   

Should have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 


Yours Sincerely 




Xxxx Xxxx Xxxx




